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Continuing Competency Compliance 

 

On April 29, 2022, the Board of Registration of Allied Health Professions promulgated 

regulations requiring continuing competency activities as a prerequisite to licensure renewal.  

The Board will begin enforcing these requirements beginning with renewals due in September 

2022.  During the first 24 months, licensees must have completed the following units of 

continuing competence programs or other activities as part of their renewal obligations and 

attestations:  

 

Month Renewal Due Continuing Competence Number 

September 2022 1 

October 2022 2 

November 2022 3 

December 2022 4 

January 2023 5 

February 2023 6 

March 2023 7 

April 2023 8 

May 2023 9 

June 2023 10 

July 2023 11 

August 2023 12 

September 2023 13 

October 2023 14 

November 2023 15 

December 2023 16 

January 2024 17 

February 2024 18 

March 2024 19 

April 2024 20 

May 2024 21 

June 2024 22 

July 2024 23 

 

Please be advised that the Board will accept for satisfaction of their continuing competency 

obligation in the period renewals are due from September 2022 through July 2024 any 

appropriate and documented continuing competency activity that occurred in the renewal 

period—i.e., including continuing competency activities that predate the effective date and 

the enforcement date of the Board’s continuing competency regulations.  
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Then, beginning with all renewals due in August 2024 forward, all licensees must have 

completed the required 24 continuing competency units to renew their licenses. Please note, 

during the period renewals are due from September 2022 through July 2024, the mandatory 2-

unit requirement in law and ethics will not be enforced, but this requirement will be enforced 

beginning with all renewals due in August 2024.   


